
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Newsletter – July 2025 

Services provided to 462 people 
since January 2020 

www.PohlChildrensFoundation.org 
pohlchildrensfoundation@gmail.com 

 

We are hosting a 
Suicide Prevention 

Concert because since 
beginning the Pohl 

Children’s Foundation 
in 2020, we have sadly 

provided services to 
numerous children and 

families directly 
affected by the suicide 

of their loved ones. 
 

Some members of the 
four bands performing 

at our first ever 
concert have also been 
personally touched by 

suicide and a few of 
their songs speak 
directly to those 

struggling. 
 

http://www.pohlchildrensfoundation.org/
mailto:pohlchildrensfoundation@gmail.com


  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Purse Bingo 
Sunday, August 10, 2025  

@ Yesterday’s Gone (Blue Room) 
Doors open at 11:30 AM & Bingo begins at 1:00 PM 
The Pohl Children's Foundation is hosting our first annual Purse Bingo!!! 

 

There will be 10 rounds of Bingo. Each Bingo winner will have an option to choose between two 

spectacular name brand purses. 
 

Tickets for individuals are $50 each. 
 

Ten (10) reserve tables for six (6) will be available for $60 per individual or $360 for the entire table of 6 

people. Reserve tables will be provided with charcuterie, chocolates and two bottles of wine. 
 

Tickets are available via our website www.PohlChildrensFoundation.org/2025-purse-bingo AND/OR 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/purse-bingo-pohl-Childrens-foundation-tickets-

1404130735829?aff=oddtdtcreator  
 

All proceeds benefit the Pohl Children's Foundation!! 

 

https://www.pohlchildrensfoundation.org/2025-purse-bingo?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAYnJpZBExbVNSazQyaExuWWR3ZzFReAEecCFbd1pA6mrFU51gSn0e11BPSP0h8Acxbr_1287yPSUtYV9IV0dWRsiljpI_aem_Vnbj8JR6bgFCFGb1fMNR3A


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

 
   Purse Bingo 
  

Sign your team up for our  

4th Annual Golf Tournament  

AND/ OR  

sign up to be a Hole Sponsor by 
contacting us at 

pohlchildrensfoundation@gmail.com 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DONATIONS APPRECIATED!!! 
The Pohl Children's Foundation is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. 

All donations are tax deductible. 
 

 
 

https://www.pohlchildrensfoundation.org/make-a-donation 
 

 
 

THANK YOU TO OUR 

BOARD MEMBERS 

• Teri Jones 

• Kyle Pohl 

• Cindy Tuil 

• Ryan Fisher 

• Kim Fischer 

• Lorinda Rizor 

• Lindsay Paulson 

• Paul Frisch 

 

VOLUNTEER OF 
THE MONTH 
Kayla Bubalo 

 

2025 UPCOMING EVENTS 

July 5th – Suicide Prevention Concert 

August 10th – Purse Bingo 

September 19th – Golf Tournament 

November 14th-16th – Camp Forever 

December 13th – Christmas at the Castle 

https://www.pohlchildrensfoundation.org/make-a-donation

